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Johannesburg, 19 January 2011 -  The SABC and Mr. Solly Mokoetle wish to announce that Mr. Mokoetle has resigned as the SABC GCEO with effect from 19 January 2011 and will pursue his career elsewhere.  The parties have settled all other disputes between them and wish each other well for the future.
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